
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer        5th September 2025 
 
 
Thank you to everyone that has supported the school this week with our new safety measures for the main 
school drive as the building work progresses. 
 
Please note that children's safety is our priority and we really need every parent/carer to comply with what 
has been asked. Unfortunately, we have has some parents removing cones and accessing the drive without 
permission and simply driving past staff whilst pupils are on the drive.  
 
A reminder about what was asked earlier this week: Please note that NO parent/carer cars will be allowed 
to access the school drive in the mornings as students and staff arrive. This is because construction work 
has started and the only pedestrian access for students is via the school drive. Staff/visitors/deliveries will 
not be able to use the drive between 8:30 and 9:00 am. After 9 am, parents with appointments at school 
can access the school drive. Parking is extremely limited because of the construction. Pupils that arrive late 
either on foot or in a vehicle must walk up the drive. There will be no vehicle entry/exit from school after 
3:10 pm until 3:30 pm.  
 
We would ask that all parents/carers/visitors support us with this safety measure. If cones are out across 
the school pedestrian crossing please do not move these. As soon as possible AFTER 3:30 pm they will be 
removed. If children are still exiting school, please be patient and wait until a staff member removes the 
cones. As you may be aware Moor Lane is very busy. Please be mindful of where you park - keeping 
resident's driveways clear and observing the traffic and parking regulations.  
 
We have been advised that parking enforcement cameras will be in operation this term. I would also like to 
take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of the need to be courteous and respectful to staff who 
are simply doing their duty to protect all of our children.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Heidi Gale 
Headteacher 
 


